Alexander, Jacquelyne

From: Van Wingerden, Cam on behalf of County Executive Office
Sent: Monday, January 29, 2018 12:18 PM

To: sbcob

Subject: FW:

----- Original Message-----

From: Thorne Gary [mailto:garygft@aol.com]

Sent: Monday, January 29, 2018 11:13 AM

To: County Executive Office <caoemail@co.santa-barbara.ca.us>
Subject:

Board Members:

I write to urge that action be taken to prevent any further oil drilling of the coast. The past disasters alone
warrant such action. Further, to go backwards in the need to move to clean energy makes no sense. Your
action to oppose such drilling is important to all, not just those in CA

Thanks.

Gary Thorne



